Minister Dacic thanks Foreign Ministers of Azerbaijan, Belarus, Argentina and Bolivia for supporting Serk
Thursday, 29 November 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of Serbia Ivica Dacic had telephone
conversations with Foreign Ministers of Azerbaijan Elmar Mammadayrov, Belarus Vladimir
Mackay, of Argentina Jorge Marcelo Faurie and Bolivia Diego Pary Rodriguez, thanking them
for the support that these countries extended to Serbia in the recent vote on the admission of
so-called Kosovo to Interpol.

The conversations reaffirmed the friendly relations and it was agreed to continue close
cooperation both at the bilateral and multilateral level.

First Deputy Prime Minister/Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic invited his colleagues to visit
Serbia.




